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If You Ever Use the Stamford Railroad Station: East Pedestrian
Overpass Closed Nov 5 to 12
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At the Stamford Railroad Station, the east pedestrian overpass to the station platforms will be closed on
Monday, Nov. 5, so that a new coating can be applied on the overpass floor.

— an announcement from Metro-North

Customers may access the platforms via the west overpass and tunnel.

The east overpass will reopen on Monday, Nov. 12.

Thank you for your patience while we make this upgrade.
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